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Family and Friends Car Parade

With physical distancing measures in place and visitation difficult, 
this activity will allow residents to see family and friends from a 
safe distance. While it is written for visitors arriving in vehicles, they 
may also walk by outside the buildings from a safe distance as long 
as proper precautions are followed, such as mask wearing and 
maintaining a distance of 6 ft apart. 

Please be sure to follow state, city, and county guidance on maximum group gathering sizes. If people are 
meeting on foot, you may need to set up time slots for visitations to be compliant with public health orders.

Instructions:
1. Notify family members of residents of the date and time of the parade. Ask them to make signs and/or

decorate their vehicles with a message for their family member(s).

2. Post the information flyer around the property to inform residents of how and when they may view the
parade. If space is available set up residents outside the property, 6 ft apart, for viewing.

3. Have a designated person or persons direct traffic on the day of the parade. Do NOT block regular street
traffic and follow all traffic regulations. Plan out a safe route before the event. Local police may be able to
assist in this matter.

4. Direct parade participants slowly along a safe route. Encourage music, dancing, and waving
from participants.
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You will need:
1. A method to notify family of

residents of the date and time

2. Information Flyer PDF for
residents



Come and see your  
friends and family during our 

Family Drive-by Parade

Gather by your window or follow staff instructions to be safely outside while your 
friends and family drive by to say hello from a safe distance. Event will be held weather 
permitting.
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